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AAHOA Statement on the Nomination of Rep. Mick Mulvaney to Lead 
Budget Office  

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – Asian American Hotel Owners Association president and CEO Chip 
Rogers released the following statement regarding President-elect Donald J. Trump’s nomination 
of Rep. Mick Mulvaney (R, S.C.) as the director of the Office of Management and Budget: 
 
“Congressman Mulvaney has long been a friend of AAHOA’s for his steadfast leadership and 
common-sense approach to issues—something his constituents in South Carolina, including 
many AAHOA members, know well. We know he’ll bring a critical eye to federal spending to 
root out fraud, waste and abuse and wisely manage the hard-earned tax dollars that Americans 
send to Washington. We congratulate him on this exciting new role and applaud President-elect 
Trump for nominating him.” 
 
Founded in 1989, AAHOA (www.aahoa.com) is the largest hotel owners association in the 
world, with more than 16,000 small business owner-members. AAHOA members own almost one 
in every two hotels in the United States. 
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